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OUR VISION 

 
We strive to be responsive, progressive, sustainable council 

which respects, listens and empowers the people to be strong.  
 

 
The Way We Will Work 

 
We will make it happen! 

We will be engaged and have regular opportunities to listen.  
We will have strong policy and budgets to ensure our programs 

and services are progressive and sustainable. 
Respect is shown in everything we do and we have acceptance of 

all cultures in the Barkly Region and their practices through a 
culturally competent Council. 

We are a responsible Council. 
We will be a responsive Council. 

We want to empower local decision making. 
We want to ensure that our services are sustainable and that our 

region has a standard consistent level of services. 
We want to be able to sustain our environment – our 
communities, our physical places, our people and our 

organisational culture. 
We will aggressively pursue additional funding from both levels of 
government to improve the standard of living of people across the 

region. 
We need to be realistic, transparent and accountable. 
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GENERAL BUSINESS AND MATTERS FOR NOTING 

ITEM NUMBER 9.11 

TITLE Lot 106 Buchanan Street Elliott, Water Park Development 

REFERENCE 150424 

AUTHOR Edwina Marks, Chief Executive Officer         
 
RECOMMENDATION 

That Council  

a) Receive and note the report. 
b) Endorse that the development proceed accordingly. 

 
 

SUMMARY: 

After consultation with the Department of Lands and Planning, we have ascertained that the 
park situated Lot 106, Buchanan Street, Elliott is zoned public space. Accordingly this zoning 
does not require Council to lodge a development assessment application. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
After consultation with the Department of Lands and Planning, we have ascertained that the 
park situated Lot 106, Buchanan Street, Elliott is zoned public space. Accordingly this zoning 
does not require Council to lodge a development assessment application as this public 
space has been managed and controlled by Council since 2008. The public space previously 
came under the management of the Elliott Community Town Council. 
 
ISSUE/OPTIONS/CONSEQUENCES 
 
This public space has been in Council control since the set up of the Shires in 2008.  
 
CONSULTATION & TIMING 
 
No DA required. 
 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 
There are no attachments for this report.    


